
 
 

 

August 17, 2015 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
  Re: Advice Letter—Manti Telephone Company 
   Docket No. 15-046-T02 
 
To the Commission: 
 
 In accordance with R746-405 of the Public Service Commission’s Rules, Manti Telephone 
Company (“Manti”) hereby files the original and five (5) copies of the following 1st Revised Sheet 
No. 23.7, replacing Original Sheet 23.7 of Manti’s Local Tariff (Manti Telephone Company P.S.C. 
Utah No. 4).  This filing discontinues Emergency Line Service.  This discontinuance is necessary to 
comply with the urban rate floor established by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
in its USF/ICC Transformation Order, released November 18, 2011.  Subsequent to the 2011 
Order, the FCC has determined that the 2015 urban residential rate floor is $21.22 per month. 
See FCC DA 15-470, released April 16, 2015. 

 
The FCC’s penalty for failing to comply with the urban rate floor is severe - a dollar for 

dollar reduction in federal universal service funding for every line priced below $16 per month 
until June 30, 2016 and greater penalties thereafter.  See Seventh Order on Reconsideration, FCC 
14-54, released June 10, 2014, ¶80. 
 
 Manti requests an effective date for this filing of September 21, 2015.  If you have any 
questions concerning the above, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
 
 Very truly yours, 

       

      Curt Huttsell, Ph.D. 

 
Enclosures 
cc:  Dallas Cox; Tami Hansen 


